

Coming soon!



The 11th Annual Southfield Public Library

SPELL BOWL



Wednesday, March 28, 2018 7:00-9:00 p.m. Library Meeting Room

Registration begins February 5th

Bring the enclosed registration form and \$40 team fee to the Guest Services Desk at the Library. Pick up your informational packet and spelling words to start studying! Or drop your check in the mail, and we'll send you the packet by mail or email.

Your tax deductible registration fee allows the Southfield Veterans' Commission to assist local veterans and their families.

